
Road Closure - Marine Drive

Notice of Road Closure: Marine Drive between Burnt Field Brewery and Ullman Boulevard is now
closed to public access until further notice. Crews will be re-aligning Marine Drive and relocating
utilities along that portion of the road.  Authorized vehicles only may utilize the temporary road
from Ullman Boulevard for access to Barenburg Operations, Dodge Logging, Tidewater, and
private entities using the public scales.

Access to Marker 40 Beach may be obtained on foot via the Columbia River Heritage Trail
starting from the Port of Morrow Riverfront Center parking area.

https://www.cityofboardman.com/public-works/page/road-closure-marine-drive

